
CITY OF SAN DIEGO
M E M O R A N D U M

DATE: January 6, 2006

TO: Members of the Planning Commission

FROM: Michelle Sokolowski, Development Project Manager

SUBJECT: PROJECT NO. 50795 – 4430 NORTH AVENUE TENTATIVE MAP

The above referenced project is scheduled for a public hearing before the Planning Commission 
on January 12, 2006.  

Staff will be requesting a continuance until January 19, 2006, due to a noticing error.  While the 
Notice of Public Hearing was posted within the San Diego Daily Transcript and on the City’s 
web site, the mailed notice was not issued as required.  Accordingly, a continuance must be 
requested. 

However, the project has been docketed for the January 19, 2006, Planning Commission hearing 
and a revised Notice of Public Hearing has already been mailed and posted as required on 
January 4, 2006.

The Planning Commission Report dated January 6, 2006, will not be distributed at this time.  
That report will be distributed on January 13, 2006, for the Planning Commission hearing of the 
19th, but is dated January 6, 2006, since it has already been printed and no other modifications are 
required.  The dates in the draft Tentative Map Resolution will be modified by staff to reflect the 
actual decision date, should one be made.

Michelle Sokolowski
Development Project Manager
Development Services Department


